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Lecture Course on Human Resource Management, at Lublin University of Technology 

On 6-10 June, 2022, Assoc. Prof. Tamar Kajaia from GTU Faculty of Business Technology visited 
Lublin University of Technology (Lublin, Poland) within the framework of Erasmus+ Mobility 
Project (KA107) to carry out academic activities at the project coordinator university. 

 
Within the framework of the project, Tamar Kajaia delivered lectures on current topics of "Human Resource 
Management". At the request of the host organization, she made a presentation about "How to start a business 
in Georgia". Also participated actively in workshops during the week. 

      
The visit took place in an atmosphere of friendly cooperation and active support from the participants of the 
Lublin University of Technology. 

The best practices and experiences of the university were shared within the framework of this project.  

           
 

 
 


